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_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Co-Chairs: 
 
The Charitable, Penal & Correctional Institutions Subcommittee met on Thursday, 
August 20, 2015, at 1:30 p.m. in Committee Room B, MAC Building with representatives 
of the Arkansas Department of Correction (ADC) and Arkansas Community Correction 
(ACC); and report the discussion of the following items by the noted speakers:  
 

1. Wendy Kelley, Director, ADC, presented the ADC Statewide Population report 
and provided demographic information of the current inmate population; 

2. Sheila Sharp, Director, ADC, presented the ACC Statewide Population and Field 
Operations Population reports; and 

3. Kevin Murphy, Chief Deputy Director, ACC, and Dan Edelman, Harvard Social 
Impact Lab, provided an overview of the Pay for Success Program; and 

4. Kevin Murphy, Chief Deputy Director, ACC, presented a Transitional Reentry 
Program Progress Report.    

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
__________________________                   ____________________________ 
Senator Ronald Caldwell          Representative David Fielding 
 


